
MEMORANDUM

TO:  Members of the School Board and Superintendent Holmberg
 

FROM: Jody Josephson, Executive Assistant to the Superintendent
 

DATE: May 19, 2025

RE: Contributions

Acknowledgement of Contributions Resolution:
Whereas:  Minnesota Statute 123B.02 permits school boards to “… receive, for the benefit of the 
district, bequests, donations, or gifts for any proper purpose and apply the same to the purpose 
designated.  In that behalf, the board may act as trustee of any trust created for the benefit of the 
district, and for the benefit of pupils thereof.”

Therefore: Be it resolved by the School Board of Centennial, Independent School District No. 12 that 
the School Board accepts with appreciation the contributions, detailed in the background.

DETAILED BACKGROUND:  
• To Blue Heron Elementary

o $350.00 from American Heart Association earmarked for the purchase of PE equipment 
for students

• To Centennial Elementary
o $45,172.36 from CEPO earmarked for playground improvements

• To Centerville Elementary
o $80.00 from Blackbaud on behalf of Katie Matzke for student needs
o $180.00 from Blackbaud on behalf of David Miller for student needs
o $120.36 from Online Giving Fund from anonymous donor for student needs
o $40.00 from CAF on behalf of Gina Beran for student needs
o $500.00 from American Heart Association earmarked for the purchase of PE equipment

• To Centennial Middle School
o $20.00 from CAF from anonymous donor for student needs

• To Centennial High School
o $561.12 from Jersey Mikes/AVID Fundraiser earmarked for end-of-year AVID 

celebration


